
From: renee benoit
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 7:24:52 AM

Dear Water Board,
Please consider science fully when making decisions about how much water should stay or go in California's water
system. All people, including farmers, can learn how to conserve even more than they are already doing. The salmon
and other creatures in the water system cannot speak for themselves so we have to consider how our decisions
impact them. I am a home owner in the Central San Joaquin Valley and I understand water conservation and needs. I
am willing to do my part whatever it takes.

Sincerely,

Renée Benoit
Our Fair Field
18420 Fairfield Drive
Madera, CA 93638
home 559-395-4422
cell 510-289-2335
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